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Memorandum 
Circular 1551 - RETRACTION 
 

Audience: All clubs 

Date:  Tuesday 10th January 2023 

Contact: Michael Hyslop 
Phone:  0466 691 090 
Email:   admin@slscc.com.au 
 

Summary This memo outlines the retraction of “Circular 1551 – Surf Sports Carnival – Official 
Requirements” 

 

Retraction Summary 
Surf Life Saving Central Coast would like to recall circular 1551. 

The Board of Surf Sports will conduct a review of official requirements over the winter of 2023 to put 
in place policy for the season 2023/2024. 

The previous arrangements as per last season will prevail. 
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